Editors,

The Northshore School District would like to advise the community of the weekend road
closure on Maltby road near Elementary #21.

Attached are maps of the road closure and detour routes.

Please let us know if we can be of further assistance.

MEDIA RELEASE:

CONTACT: Lisa Youngblood Hall
(O) 425.408.7671

(M) 425.375.3221
lyoungbloodhall@nsd.org

September 5, 2019

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Weekend Road Closure on Maltby Road Near Northshore School District’s
Elementary #21

Bothell, Wash. — At 9 p.m. on Friday, Sept. 6 Highway 524/Maltby Road will be closed between
4824 Maltby Road and 208th Street SE. The road will reopen at 5 a.m. on Monday, Sept. 9.

Local residents will have access. All other traffic will need to follow detour signs and use 180th
Street SE to the north or 228th Street SE to the south as alternate routes.

This road closure is also expected during the same time and location the following weekend,
Sept. 13-16.

The closure is necessary to build a roundabout, in an effort to improve safety and traffic control
for Elementary #21, which is scheduled to open fall 2020. Elementary #21 was approved by
voters in the 2018 election as a step to help ease the crowding in schools on the District’s north

end. To follow the progress of Elementary #21 visit our construction page.
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